September 17" 2023 CAM Club meeting
Meeting called to order at 2:03 pm.

Minutes from august meeting were distributed to members present and
the minutes approved.

A copy of the treasurers report was also distributed.

The current checking balance is $2405.82

Expenses this month Internet web site renewal $119.88

Master Porta-jon service $120.00

Dean Calloway — mowing $200.00

Deposits New and renewed memberships $100.00

Current Memberships 33 Welcome to Keith Herold and Dennis Wilcox.
CAM is approved by the FAA and AMA as a F.R.l.A. Site.

Safety report, no incidents.

Field report, the field is in good condition, but some of the flight prep
tables are in need of repair. We would like to get these repaired before

our year end event. This will be Saturday the 23rd of September, next

weekend. If you can help with this please contact Chris, Doug or Terry.
Also if you can help with food or would like to bring some dessert or
help with setup this would be appreciated.

Old business, We need to check on folding tables for event, also tee
shirts and hats have arrived. Get yours at the event. They will go
quickly.

New business, Bret Owen and Scott have been selected as the
nomination committee for November club officer selections.



Once again, for the year end event, any help you can provide, contact
Chris, Terry or Doug. Terry has already committed to bringing drinks
and an ice chest, doug will be cooking.

Proceeds from this event will go the Soup kitchen.

A “Black Star” has been awarded to Chris for the loss of an Ultra Stick,
ask him about it during the event. For more information about Black
Stars, see Doug.



